



CHEDISTON AND LINSTEAD GROUPED PARISH COUNCIL
A Planning meeting was held on Monday 25 June 2018 at 7.30 pm in the Chediston Church Room

MINUTES
1. The Chairman welcomed Councillors, those present were John Ibbott, Terry Tooze, Mark Titchiner and Sheilah Turley.
2. Apologies for absence were received from Janet Heath, Jo Wareham, Sarah Ward and Sheila Clifford.
3. There were not declarations of Interest.
4. Minutes of AGM meeting held on Monday 21 May 2018 will be discussed at  next meeting
5. Matters arising from minutes not covered by the agenda. – Notice for replacement councillors have been posted.
6. Public Forum – there were no members of the public present.
7. Planning DC/18/2174/FUL–.Repair amd rebuild of fire damaged commercial property.  The proposal was discussed and councillors voted unanimously in favour to support the application.
8. AOB – there was no business to discuss.
9. Date and Time of next meeting – Monday 16th July 2018 at Linstead Village Hall.
Signed ………………………………………    Dated ……………………………….

